
 Coos Bay Estuary
Management Plan

The Partnership for Coastal Watersheds
invites you to come learn about the
Coos Bay Estuary Management Plan
and suggested areas of improvements,
including updates for the economic,
environmental and socio-economic
conditions within its boundary. All
community input (including a survey
evaluating proposed recommendations
to be filled out at the Open House)
will be included in a final report and
presented to the Coos County Board
of Commissioners. 

For more information contact Jenni Schmitt at
jenni.schmitt@state.or.us or 541-888-8270 x312.

www.partnershipforcoastalwatersheds.org

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
April 25, 2018

3 to 7:30 pm
The Mill Casino-Hotel

Project Presentation at 3 pm - Repeats at 5:30 pm


